
Family Eyecare is seeking an associate optometrist to see patients at our 

clinics in Milwaukie and Molalla.   

 

Friends, we are looking for an associate OD to join our eye care team in 

the beautiful Willamette Valley.  We are a busy Vision Source optometric 

practice with two locations in the Portland metro area.   

Please contact me by 

email jwallywalker@gmail.com with inquiries 

and questions.   See our website 

at yourfamilyeyecare.com 

 

mailto:jwallywalker@gmail.com
http://yourfamilyeyecare.com/

